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GSP Committee Meeting Minutes    --  August 13, 2020 
 

Call to order 7:02 pm  This will be a go-to meeting only. 
  
Attendance: 
Scott Pavey, HMFIC 

Dan 

Stephanie 

Josh 

Werner 

BC 

Jerry 

Bob Dobbs 

Chris Redmon 

Pat Gibson 

Sean Cain 

Elizabeth 

Jared 

Gary 

Darryl Marsh 

 
 

 
Secretary report 
Minutes accepted as amended 

Someone motion, Josh second 

 
Caretaker report 
The gate is messed up, BC has patched it together for now, but it will need work soon. 
The Zero Turn is out of commission.  Scott will take care of it. 
BC has talked with Windstream, for many hours, to no avail.  Windstream says they have no 
manpower at the moment, as they are running internet for children stuck at home due to Covid. 
Water pipe has been run to scout camp. 
 
Treasure report 
Full report made.  Contact Werner Jud for details. 
We spent more than we received so far this year. 
Camping passes are available.  The cost is $40 for individual, $60 for family. 
Expenses are roughly normal, the water bill looks high, but the water company has changed 
their billing cycle. 
DZ motion, Josh second 

 
Old business 

FOG: 
No updates this month. 
Kitchen: 
No one uses the kitchen until trained, approved and chipped by Werner. 
  
Phone: 
BC suggested getting a new phone service from Windstream.  Discussion ensued.  Josh will call 
Windstream and give us a full report. 
  
Covid: 

Kentucky is allowing campgrounds to open with social distancing 
restrictions.  Masks will be required soon. 

  

Keys: 
The keys have been updated.  We are still distributing new sets.  Anyone requesting the keys 
will need to sign a new waiver to signify they understand the responsibilities associated with 
access to the keys. 
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Emeritus Keys 

The committee will figure out how to handle emeritus status key holders. 

  
Scouts: 
Suspended for the rest of the year.  Darryl has cancelled everything for coming year. 
  
Bob Dobbs has a request from a school group to tour the cave.  He will inform them that their 
visit is acceptable as long as they follow the Kentucky Covid restrictions. 
  
New business 

The clutch on the zero turn may be going out.  It’s about $400.  Scott will verify what needs to 
be replaced and find a good part that is cost effective. 
  
Scott will work on the gate the next time he is down there.  He expects the concrete is damaged 
from when the Pontiac hit it, or it could be the pipe. 
  
  
   
GSP is reserved on July 24, 2021 for the Zubal – Nicklas vow renewal 
 
 
Next Committee Meeting will be September 10, 2020 at 7:00pm via GoToMeeting. 
            
Motion to adjourn 

Dan moved, Josh second, meeting adjourned 8:06 pm 

 


